Subject: Press Opportunity for Red Bull Curb Kings Cincinnati

Dear Alex Harrison,

My name is Candice Nguyen, the Communication Specialists at Red Bull Media House. As an avid reader of the Cincinnati Enquirer, I’m getting in touch regarding our upcoming event, Red Bull Curb Kings, a skateboarding competition hosted by Red Bull featuring Red Bull athletes and local skateboarders. With the digital world being more prevalent than ever, coverage of this event will be of great interest to your readers interested in sports and athletics at the Cincinnati Enquirer.

As the Cincinnati Enquirer reaches all demographics and topics including local sports and athletics, this event aligns with the type of content produced as well as brings a global brand to a local identity. This event will include participation from Red Bull athletes such as Zion Writght, Alex Middler, and Torey Pudwill, attracting local skateboarders, influencers, and spectators to build a sense of community in the Cincinnati area. As Red Bull is most notable for its branded athletes and sports events, this event can highlight the importance of the state of skate in Cincinnati following the previous event of Red Bull Curb Kings in Los Angeles, California. 

This event will take place on June 21, 2022, at the Wooden Cask Parking Lot located at 629 York St, Newport, KY 41071. Please contact me with the names of those who will be representing the Cincinnati Enquirer at the event. Be sure to have them arrive at least 30 minutes before the start time to check in, sign waivers, receive press badges, and of course, grab a can of Red Bull. If there are any further details you would like to discuss about the story, feel free to contact me at Candice.nguyen@redbull.com or at (856)562-0370.

Looking forward to hearing back from you!

Best Regards,
Candice Nguyen
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